## UNITED NATIONS PALESTINE CONSISSION

Communication Received from the United Kingdom Delegation concerning Palestine Currency Board

The following communication, concerning the next regular secting of the Palestine Currency Board, has been received from Mr. Fletcher-Cooke of the United Kingdom Delegation:

UNITED KINGDOM DELECATION TO THE UNITED MATIOMS Empire State Building, New York 1, N.Y.

30th April, 1948

My door Bunche,

May I refer to your letter of the 15th April relating to the Palestine Currency Board.

- 2. The next regular meeting of the Board will be held at the Office of the Crown Agents for the Colonies, 4 Millbank, Westminster, London, S.W.1., at 3.0 p.m. on 12th May, 1948, and the Board would be glad to welcome an observer appointed by the Commission.
- 3. Would you be good enough to inform me as soon as possible who the observer will be.

Yours sincerely

J. Fletcher-Cooke (signed)

Dr. Ralph J. Bunche, Principal Secretary to the United Nations Commission on Palestine United Nations Lake Success